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Q4 2013 Update 
- In this Issue - 

1.  A letter from the Vice President 
2.  Indiana State University Packaging Technology Tour 

3. GOLF OUTING WRAP UP 
4. FREE - IoPP Learning  Opportunity -FREE  

5. We need internships 
6.  List of the 2012-2014 Board of Directors 

 
 
 

 

Hello all from CIC IoPP!!! 
 
What a great GOLF OUTING.   $$$$ raised for ISU students. Read all about it below. 
 
Next up is a tour and a meet and greet if the Indiana State students and a tour of the 
Packaging Technology Department..  Meeting starts on the ISU Campus is at 6:00 P.M. 
on October 9, 2013.. The ISU program is a beneficiary of the Central Indiana Chapter’s 
scholarship efforts from funds raised at the golf outing.  We plan to car pool to make it 
more convenient for you to attend. 
 
We are also lining up tours and informative sessions for 2014 starting in January.  
Watch this newsletter for dates and times. 
 
We are continuing to pick up steam with new faces coming forward to get involved and 
more events for our members to learn, discover and network the old fashioned way, 
face-to-face. 
 
More later.   
 
See you at Indiana State!! 
 
Wayne Funk, CPP 
Vice President 
Central Indiana Chapter 
Institute of Packaging Professionals 
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2 INDIANA STATE UNIVERSITY 
 
A tour and a meet and greet of the students of the Indiana State University Packaging 
Engineering Technology Program is October 9, 2013 starting at 6:00P.M.  We will be meeting at 
Indiana State University in the John T. Myers Technology Center. The meeting will take place in the 
Packaging Lab, Room 113.  
 
An agenda for the evening will as follows: 
 
• Central Indiana IoPP Chapter will be welcomed ad anti-trust statement read. 
• Introduction of students 
• View a brief PowerPoint about Indiana State University Packaging Lab and related projects 
• A tour of the packaging lab and machine shop  
• Close the meeting with any questions or further concerns 
 
We will be having dinner afterwards at a local restaurant to be determined that evening. Options include: 
The Saratoga Restaurant, 7th and Elm Bar and Grill, or Ruby Tuesdays.  
 

 
 
The orange star indicates the John T. Myers Technology Center, which is where the meeting will take 
place. Parking can be found along Cherry Street or in the Parking lot west of the building, indicated by 
the red triangle. Please keep in mind that Cherry Street is a one-way heading west. 
 
John T. Myers Technology Center 
650 Cherry Street 
Terre Haute, Indiana 47809 
 
This is a short drive from Indy but well worth it to see where our future packaging professionals 
learn their skills.   
 
If you need further assistance contact: 
Wayne Funk  Call 260-403-7217 or email wefunk73@gmail.com 
Jake Miller:  Call  317-908-0436 or email at miller_gerald_r@lilly.com 
Dr. Marion Schafer: Email at Marion.Schafer@indstate.edu 

 
LET’S HAVE A GREAT TURNOUT!!!!! 
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3.    GOLF OUTING WRAP UP 

 

SUCCESS!!!!!! 
 

Caesar did it again!!!  Great fun and funds raised for our 
Packaging Engineering Technology students at Indiana State 
University. 
 
Thank you to all the golfers and the folks who came later to dinner. 
 
A special thank you to our hole and event sponsors: 
 
CAEPAC (2 holes)    Parish Manufacturing 
Superior Packaging Products  ISU      
Safeway Container Corporation  Tricorbraun 
Universal Package Systems, LLC  Capital Adhesive   
Mike Alexander Dies Inc.   Award Packaging 
WLF Packaging Enterprises, LLC Allied Steel Rule Dies 

 
SEE YOU ALL NEXT YEAR!!!!! 

 
4.  FREE  -  IoPP Webinars  -  FREE 

 
Not often do you get something for free.  However, with your IoPP 
membership comes the opportunity to for educational benefits.  These 
webinars can help yu in you daily work as well as accumulate credits 
towards you IoPP Certifications.    
The next webinar is October 16, 2013, 1:00-2:00P.M. CST.  
 

“Determining	
  Appropriate	
  Sample	
  Size	
  for	
  Package	
  Testing”	
  
	
  
So,	
  those	
  pesky	
  emails	
  from	
  National	
  maybe	
  could	
  be	
  worth	
  your	
  while.	
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Try	
  one,	
  you	
  may	
  like	
  it.	
  
	
  

5.  Call For Internships 
 
Here is a way to help our ISU students as well as your company.  If you 
have a need for an intern or would like to offer a valuable intern experience 
for our ISU Packaging Engineering Technology students, please contact 
Dr. Schafer at ISU Marion.Schafer@indstate.edu. 
 
Who knows, it may be a great investment in a new hire for your company, 
 

6. 2012-2014 Central Indiana Chapter IoPP Board of 
Directors 

President: OPEN 
Vice President: Wayne Funk – WLF Packaging Enterprises, LLC 
Treasurer: OPEN 
Secretary: Karen Burgess, CPP – General Motors Components Holding, 
LLC 
Chairperson - Fundraising: Caesar Watkins, Caesar Packaging Corp. 
Chairperson -  Webmaster: David Giffel, Klockner Pentaplast Of America 
Chairperson - Program (tours / meetings): Jake Miller, Eli Lilly & Company  
Chairperson - Membership: OPEN 
Chairperson - Education and Certification: OPEN 
Chairperson - Chapter of the Year: OPEN 
Immediate Past President of the IoPP: Matthew Moon 
East Central Regional IoPP VP: Joe Briski 

 

Please visit the IoPP website www.iopp.org for more information on 
learning activities and events, job opportunities and ways to keep in 

touch with your fellow packaging professionals. 


